Steven SeEe

From: Sara V <saravieira803@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 8:58 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee
Subject: HB7386

My name is Sara Vieira from Coventry. | do not support HB7386.
I cannot believe this bill is even being considered. Using our libraries (public and school) as a way to bring in
suggestive material that is pornographic and depicts sexual acts to children is abhorrent.

Do not support this.
Respectfully,
Mrs. Sara Vieira



